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Wesley Hill Recreation Reserve Redevelopment 
Stage 1 – April 2017 

Construction works continue at 
Wesley Hill Recreation Reserve, 
with the redevelopment works 
tracking on schedule. 

Stage 1 construction of the netball 
courts is progressing well. Works 
undertaken to date include: 

 Drainage works around the
netball courts 90% complete

 Concreting of footpaths adjacent to the asphalt netball courts
 80% of excavation completed for the acrylic netball courts
 Kerbing of the emergency access road
 Concreting of access ramp and stairs from parking level to access road
 Preparation of the base for cricket nets and fence post installation

Works to take place in April and May include: 
 Completion of drainage works around all netball courts
 Sealing of the emergency access road
 Construction of cricket net fencing and concrete base.
 Asphalt surfacing of 3 netball courts

It is anticipated that the asphalt courts will be completed by the end of May 2017 
and cricket nets will be completed in June 2017. The entire project is due for 
completion by the end of 2017. 

 Cricket nets underway   Construction of access way 

For more information contact 
Jacquie Phiddian, Active Communities Team Leader  
Mount Alexander Shire Council 
03 5471 1700 / recreation@mountalexander.vic.gov.au 
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